
 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

As part of their study of Islam as a major world religion this term, a trip to the 

Islamic Cultural Centre in Clonskeagh, County Dublin has been organised by the 

Religious Education Department in order to enhance students’ understanding of 

this particular topic. 

This trip will be hugely beneficial as it will allow students to see first hand the 

interior of one of the largest mosques in Ireland. The way in which Muslims 

worship, as well as the physical features of the mosque will be of particular 

importance for the Junior Certificate exam and will be a major focus of this trip. 

At the conclusion of the tour of the mosque, we will travel to the nearby 

Blanchardstown Shopping Centre where students will have the opportunity to get 

something to eat and have a little free time.  

This trip will take place on Thursday 25th April. The cost of the bus is €10 per 

student. The bus will depart the school at 8:50 a.m. sharp and return for the end 

of the school day. The students do not need to bring a school bag. They should 

bring a packed lunch or pocket money to buy lunch. Full P.E. uniform should 

be worn. 

As this is an educational trip, students are reminded that they must abide by the 

College’s Code of Behaviour at all times.  

Please sign and return the attached permission slip along with the cost of the bus 

on or before Friday 19th April. Your son should give these to his R.E. teacher. 

We are sure the boys will benefit greatly from this trip and are grateful as always 

of your ongoing support in ensuring he gets the best possible educational 

experience here in De la Salle College.  

If you have any queries, please feel free to contact the school office.  

Kind regards, 

De La Salle Religious Education Department 

 

I give permission for my son ________________________ to travel on the trip 

to the Islamic Cultural Centre Dublin on 25th April 2024. 

_____________________________________________________________ 



 


